
Dear all, 

 

Thank you for your support with clubs this term – we hope your child has enjoyed their club(s) if 

they have attended any. 

Here is a reminder of the clubs continuing into their last week(s). 

 

Monday 

 

First Aid Club – Last Club - 27/11  

Music Tech – Last Club - 27/11 

 

Tuesday 

 

Cooking – Last Club - 28/11  

Golf – Last Club - 28/11  

Karate – Last Club - (28/11  

Wednesday 

 

Brazilian Soccer – Last Club - 29/11  

MK Basketball – Last Club - 29/11 

 

Please note; Harmonize will be running as normal. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Jake Saville 

Head of PE & Enrichment Coordinator 


